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CITY OF PORT WASHINGTON 

PUBLIC ELECTION NOTICE 
 
 

The automatic tabulating equipment that will be used to count the ballots 
for the November 5, 2024, General Election will be tested at the time and 
location indicated below on Tuesday, October 29, 2024. The test is performed 
to ascertain that the equipment will correctly count the votes cast. This will be 
done to comply with Section 5.84 (1) of the Wisconsin Statutes. The test will 
be open to the public. 

 
Port Washington City Hall – 9:00 A.M. 

100 W. Grand Avenue 

Port Washington WI 

 

 

Susan L. Westerbeke, City Clerk 


